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Press release 

 

Re: Horse Capkuta 

  

CAPKUTA was scratched from Race 7, Race Meeting 30, on 30th September 2023 by the 

Racing Stewards of the Horse Racing Division, acting on information received. 

 

At the time of scratching, no order for the suspension of the horse was made by the Stewards, 

therefore, there was no embargo placed on the horse.  

 

Therefore, CAPKUTA was permitted to race on Saturday, 14th October 2023, Race Meeting 33, 

where it was subjected to pre-race sampling, which returned negative, and also to post-race 

analysis after its win. 

  

Furthermore, the Stewards are still awaiting the written report of the Analytical Laboratory for 

the samples taken on CAPKUTA on 30th September 2023, after which a decision will be made on 

the matter.  
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Ag. Chairman of Racing Stewards 
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